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FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  



 
 
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, September 23, 2018 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP      

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONG   “Come Thou Fount”      Power Point 

READING OF THE LAW 

PRAYER OF CONFESSION 

WORDS OF ASSURANCE 

*PRAISE SONG   “Flawless”     Power Point  

 ...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE                    
~  Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

    

MESSAGE                                   “Judas; Son of James” 
Scripture:  Matthew 10:3, John 14:15 – 24    

   ...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   ~ Second Offering for the Building Fund 

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING  “He is Lord”        #269 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters: Mindi Skiles & Family     Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship cookies provided by:  Donna Tilstra & Christina Haahr 
Healthy snacks provided by:  Sherry Carolan 
Nursery Caregivers:  Barb R, Tara VG, Shaela VW 
Children & Worship Leader: Eileen ~ Banner Bearers:  Harley Sander & Cody Van Regenmorter 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Shardell, Ken D, Angie VB, Caitlyn L, Emily VR 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of sanctuary with children, others may go to back of church 
 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ September 30 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters:  Shane & Vicki St. Clair   Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship cookies provided by:  Betty Teunissen & Ali Ranschau 
Healthy snacks provided by:  Carolyn Huyser 
Nursery Caregivers: Gwen D, Samantha S, Addison B  
Children & Worship Leader: Donna ~ Banner Bearers:  Brooklynn Rozeboom & Ayla Faber 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Melissa R, Janet F, Carrie B, Rylie L, Shaela VW 
 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Marv Arp and Keith Van Der Brink. 

5th Sunday Special Offering will be received next Sunday, September 30. 

October Newsletter items are due by Wednesday, Sept. 26.  Please email to frcinwood@gmail.com or place in the 
bulletin/email mailbox.  Thank you! 

There will be praise team practice/meeting on Wednesday night, September 26th at 7:00 at the church! We’ll 
meet in the fellowship hall and then find a room that’s not being used from there! If you cannot make it that night 
but would like to join us for praise team/song leaders, please just let Courtnie Fleshman know 
(fleshman_02@icloud.com or 712-470-6483) 

I just want to thank all the women of this church who made an effort to come to the meeting Wednesday 
night.  Your attendance was greatly appreciated! I felt the interest and the love of Christ thru you at this 
meeting.  Thanks to all who also passed on reminders of the meeting.  That was absolutely wonderful!! Our next 
meeting will be Thursday, December 6.  Hope to see all and more of you then.  Thanks again.  Bev Arp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

JOYS AND CONCERNS 
 

 

• Congratulations to Jay & Lindsey Van Den Top in the birth of Liam Edward.  Lindsey 

and Liam are home and doing well. 
 

• Continue to pray for Jody Dieters and her children, and the Teunissen and Dieters 
families as they mourn the loss of Ben.   

 

• Pray for those who are fighting cancer – Jake Dieters, Melissa Moser, Merle Tilstra, 
Ron Zylstra and others from our church family and community. 

 

• Pray for those who have suffered losses on the east coast due to the hurricane. 
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IMPACT@FirstReformed 

 

IMPACT youth is for students in 9th-12th grades.  We meet 
on the 1st, 2nd, and 4th Wednesdays of each month. 
 
 

September 26  Recycling Party!  Revelation 21:5 

  7:00 p.m. – Youth Room 

October 3  Rocky Rejoice at Northwestern-Orange City        

*Meet at church at 6:00 p.m.  

*Return approximately 9:30 p.m. 
 

 

Questions?  Concerns?  Need to get connected? 
Anita is available by: Call/text:  712-540-1521

 Email:  anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

 

If you have a 3rd grade daughter, 

granddaughter or friend who would like 
to join Daughters of the King please 

contact Dori Horstman for more 
information.  Daughters of the King will 

have their kick off night September 26 at 

Inwood First Reformed Church.  We will 
meet from 7 – 8:30pm.  Our theme this 

year is Make Every Minute Count and we 
will be focusing on God’s call for us to 

serve others by using our passions and 

skills that He gave us.  The girls will have 
various opportunities throughout the year 

to discover their passions and skills and 
put them to use through various service 

projects.  All girls from 3rd – 8th grade are 
welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Dori Horstman.  We are 

also in need of hoola hoops to use the first 
night.  If you have one or many, please 

put your name on it and send it with your 
daughter on the 26th. 
 

Justice For All invites you to attend the Fall 

Banquet & Annual Society Meeting on 
Tuesday evening, Oct 9, 2018 at 6:30PM at 

Faith Reformed Church of Rock Valley, 

IA.  Our special guests this year will be Mike 
& Dawn Menning with Great Commission 

Utah.  They will share about their great work 

in Utah, supporting/mentoring the wonderful 
Christian ministries that are ministering 

among the FLDS , as well as their own 

experiences of reaching out and being a 
presence in a community which so 

desperately needs to hear God’s truth!!  There 

will also be a short business 

meeting.  Reservations for the meal are 
necessary and can be made by calling 712-

476-2804 or emailing joevz@jfa-nwiowa.org 

by Oct5.  Please join us as we celebrate JFA 
ministry over the past year and look forward 

to what God is calling JFA to in the next 

year!  An offering will be taken for JFA 

ministry. 

 

The 1st Fall Inspiration Hills auction is coming up fast – 
Friday, October 26!  This year’s auction proceeds will 
go towards the kitchen remodel.  Everyone is invited to 
attend.  Come for the fellowship, food and the amazing 
items!  The doors open at 6:00pm when you can look 
over the donated items and enjoy soup and dessert.  
The auction will begin at 7:00pm.  We are looking to 
have a number of larger items (dinners, tickets, 
outings, meat bundles – whatever you can think of).  
Smaller items and homemade goodies are also 
welcome!  We will combine them to make some 
awesome baskets.  If you would like to donate items, 
please contact Dave Heilman at 712-360-0140. 
 

Cadets will be having their Kickoff Night for the 
upcoming season on Wednesday evening at 
6:30.  We will be meeting at the Inwood City 
Park.  Dads (or other Adult) are encouraged to 
join their sons for a night of fun.  Any boys 
grades 3 - 8 are encouraged to join us and learn 
more about what Cadets is. 
 

Next Wednesday, September 26, at 8:30 a.m., the 
students and staff of Inwood Christian School will be 
meeting around the flagpole to celebrate our 
freedom to pray.  They invite and encourage 
everyone to come join them as they participate in 
this year’s “See You At The Pole” celebration. 
 

mailto:joevz@jfa-nwiowa.org


Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 

 

                           Elders     Deacons 

*James Van Ginkel, ’21, VP   *Lance Van Roekel, ‘20, Head Deacon  

*Marv Arp, ‘19, Clerk      Harley Berentschot, ’19 

  Ken Denekas, ’19      Paul Van Beek, ’19 

  Jesse Moser, ’20      Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

  Chad Van Regenmorter, ‘20     Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

* Executive Committee Members 

The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 

 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita Van Veldhuizen ~  anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 

    

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 


